KPSEN-FL-BP

2 6 JUL 1974

Feb Hulbert, Chairman Fight Conservation District 1619 South Second Mount Vernon, Washington 98273

Dear Mr. Hulbert:

Reference is made to your letter of 19 July 1974 requesting a representative from our office to meet with the Chambers of Conferce of Hount Vernon, Burlington, and Sedro Woolley to review the various flood control alternatives for the Skagit River basin, particularly the Avon Eypass and Lower Sauk Dam projects, previously identified in the Puget Sound and Adjacent Waters Comprehensive Dtudy.

ir. Frank J. Urabeck, study manager for the Skegit Basin, will be pleased to make such a presentation and is available to meet with you on 18 September. However, we would appreciate a confirmation of that date and the time and place of the meeting as soon as possible. Hr. Urabeck can be reached by calling 764-3611.

Sincerely yours,

URABECK

SELLEVOLD

FRED H. WEELER Assistant Chief, Engineering Division

STEINBORN/s
ED-PL file

cc:

Urabock

Basin Plng Sec file